
 

 

 

Dear parents,  

 

Wraysbury Primary School has taken advantage of an opportunity to be one of the schools 

participating in the Summer Maths Challenge, which we hope will develop our pupils’ maths skills - 

without depriving them of their well-deserved break!  

 

Just like learning a musical instrument or playing a sport, maths is a subject that requires practice to 

build the strong foundations needed to become fluent and move forward with confidence. This 

summer challenge, with its colourful progress chart and certificates, will help encourage pupils to put 

in that practice and, more importantly, make that practice fun! 

 

The challenge is to complete 15 short maths practice sessions which 

are based on the National Curriculum for the school year your child has 

just completed. These ‘little and often’ sessions are perfectly crafted to 

sharpen maths skills without getting in the way of summer relaxation - 

and without keeping children at the screen for too long. 

 

Our school has been given a unique code to enter onto the Komodo website so that you can access 

these practice sessions completely free of charge. Ours is: 

 

SLWRAYSBURY 

 

All you have to do is visit komodomath.com/summer or hold your iPhone camera 

over the QR code below, and enter the above code in the ‘voucher code’ field when 

you sign up on the page.  

 

It’s quick, it’s free, it won’t take too much time and we really believe that 

participating in this initiative will have tangible benefits for our pupils. 

 

We look forward to hearing how you all got on! 
         Hold your iPhone camera over this: 

Good luck and enjoy the challenge, 

 

Alison Brech 

Maths Leader 

   

 

 

 

 

http://komodomath.com/summer

